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Dear Community and Friends,  

From all of us at The Resurrection Project (TRP), thank you for the outpouring of good wishes, calls to 
check in, and support has been deeply appreciated by our entire staff.  

In the early hours of Monday, September 30, a vehicle crashed into The Resurrection Project’s (TRP) 
office at 1805 S. Ashland. The crash was a result of a car chase that began with a shooting a mile 
north of TRP. There were no fatalities or serious injuries to those involved. Because this happened 
overnight, there were no TRP staff, clients, or participants present, and for that we are so grateful. In 
another scenario, at a different time of day, this could have ended with a much worse outcome.  

We have established temporary workaround plans, enabling services to resume safely and ensuring no 
interruption to our Saturday legal clinic.  

1805 S. Ashland is home to TRP’s Immigrant Justice department and welcomes more than 1,000 
immigrants through its doors each year. Our building at 1805 S. Ashland has served as the heart and 
primary office for our Immigrant Justice department for a decade. This building is the home office to 35 
TRP employees and serves as a welcoming and safe space for immigrants seeking legal support, with 
service delivery Tuesday – Saturday.   

Click here to read the full update and learn how you can support our efforts to repair our building and 
prevent service disruption.

https://resurrectionproject.org/repairing-our-building-at-1805-s-ashland/



